St. Luke Parish Life Meeting

The St. Luke Parish Life met on Wednesday, July 16, 2014 at the Community Center.  The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM.  The meeting was opened with the Our Father.

The secretary minutes were read by Linda L.  Minutes were approved by Linda Jencks and 2nd by Linda Luzum.

The Vice-president report was read by Linda J.  Sympathy cards were sent to JoAnn Franzen, Scott & Denise Franzen, and Josh & Julie Nolte.  Anniversary cards were sent to LaVerne & RoseMary Franzen, Clarence & Geneva Kuennen, and Norbert & Delores Kuennen.  Thank yous was received from the Irma Luzum family and LeRoy Franzen family.
Treasurer report was reviewed.  
President Report:  Unit 2 worked for Leroy Franzen’s funeral and Unit 3 worked for Bonnie Kruse’s funeral and will serve the ACCW luncheon after Mass on July 31st.  Unit 4 will work the next funeral/event. Unit 7 and 8 will pray the rosary in August/September.
Old Business: The Mission was a success.  It was very well attended by all parishes.  The cluster worked together very well to provide the snacks and picnic.
New Business:  The list of new Unit Leaders for the Parish Life Society was reviewed.  Copies with be made and sent home with the Fall Dinner information.  The Fall Dinner that is scheduled for Oct. 19th was also discussed.
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, Sept. 17 at 7:00 PM  in the Community Center. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Linda Jencks and 2nd by Linda Luzum at 7:33.  We ended with a Hail Mary.  

Linda Luzum

Secretary
